
 
MOTION: Elizabeth Ward                                                                                           June 23, 2022 

      Regular Meeting 
SECOND: Chinaka Barbour                                                                                           Res. No. 22-004 

 
RE: SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION TO ENDORSE A 
SUSTAINABILITY COMMUNICATION AND OUTREACH PLAN  
 
ACTION: Approved 

Whereas, the Sustainability Commission has recognized the importance of sustainability 
outreach to students and the general public in Prince William County. 
 
Now, therefore, be it resolved that the Sustainability Commission endorses a sustainability 
communication and outreach plan that would engage students and the general public in 
environmental action. The Sustainability Commission recommends that the sustainability 
communication and outreach plan would bring together sustainability leaders and community 
partners, such as Keep Prince William Beautiful, the Office of Sustainability, the Joint 
Environmental Taskforce and other environmental partners in the county to coordinate 
consistent messaging and collective actions.  

 
 
 
 
Votes: 
Ayes: Demetrius Miguel Brown, Christopher Carroll, J. Randall Freed, Elizabeth H. Ward, 
Robert B. Weir 
Nays: None 
Absent from Meeting: Warren Beeton, Dr Joseph P Boutte 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                      
ATTEST:   

Clerk to the 
Board 


